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I  OPPOSE the proposed legislation to make in-person voting on the date of an 

election the standard for conducting an election.  To pass this legislation would 

endanger a fair and representative process for Oregonians in exercising their right to 

vote. Let's NOT go in this direction where election results  and our proud strong 

tradition of high voter response (top 10 in the country!) would be compromised.  


